
Louisville Outlaws, inc. 
1915 West Market Street 
Louisville, KY 40203 
 
Re: Letter of Explanation 
 
To Whom It May Concern,       February 22, 2022 
 
This letter is to explain the plans for a pavilion for which we have been instructed to gain a Conditional 
Use Permit.   
 
We plan to build a 40’x60’ picnic type pavilion with open sides and a concrete slab floor.  The concrete 
slab will extend 10’ past the South end of the pavilion.  The pavilion will use pre-fabricated wooden 
trusses (40’ with 4/12pitch) and metal roofing.  The trusses will sit 4’ on center and rest on 2”x8” 
headers.  The height of the headers will be 10”.  The headers will be supported by 6”x6” posts with 2’x6” 
angular supports.  The posts will be spaced 12” apart and to a depth of 36” below grade. 
 
We do expect to have an electrical service installed for lighting and outlets. 
 
We look to use this to get out of summer sun and enjoy our outside space.  We also hope to host some 
community events such as a farmer’s market and fund raisers for a number of charitiable organizations 
(i.e. Portland Museum, Crusade for Children, and The Wounded Warrior Project) without the worry of 
rain ruining the day. 
 
Below is an example of what we are hoping to replicate

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dustin Harrig  


